
25th Sunday of the Year
Christ the Son of God

Jesus said to his disciples: 'If anyone wants to be first
he/she must make himself/herself least of all and
servant of all.' Whoever said that religion is the opium of
the people obviously never read the Gospels because if
opium was nearly as difficult to take as some of the things
that Jesus said there would be very few people taking it!
And yet the truth is that only his way works. We all want
to be first in so many different ways. We can see people in
every sphere of life going around puffed up with their self-
importance, often putting others down in order to keep
their position. It is the opposite to the way of Jesus and
can never lead to lasting happiness. This week again we
are invited to practice putting other people first,
especially in our families and communities, and know the
joy that this brings.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

The Children's Liturgy
commences this Sunday 20th September
during the 11am Mass. Pupils from P.1 to
P.4 are invited  to take part. N.B. the “Quiet
Room” will be reserved for the Children’s
Liturgy at the 11.am Mass. 

We also need more Volunteers for the Children’s Liturgy.
Names and contact details can be given to any member of

the Children's Liturgy team or left in the Sacristy.

Masses during the Week
Monday & Tuesday: 9.00am

Wednesday: 7.30pm - Induction of
Parish Priest (no Morning Mass).

Thursday: 9.00am. Friday: 7.30pm.
Saturday: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm.

Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am
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INSTALLATION OF OUR PARISH PRIEST
The Ceremony of Induction of our new Parish Priest, Fr.
Eugene Hasson will take place during the celebration of

Mass this Wednesday 23rd September at 7.30pm. 
Bishop Donal McKeown will be the main celebrant at the
Mass which all parishioners are cordially invited to attend.
There will be  refreshments in the Church after the Mass. 

Everyone Welcome.

Fr Hasson will also be installed as Parish Priest of Lavey
on Tuesday 22nd September at 7.30pm. All Welcome.

Our Parish Folk Group - We welcome
back our Folk group who will resume this
Sunday 20th September at 11am. New
musicians, including guitarists and singers
are most welcome. Anyone interested can
contact Anne on 077 7612 5657.

25th Sunday of the Year



Website: www.greenlough.com

Collections: 13/9 - Weekly/Mthly: £1080.79.
Building Fund: £425.90. Thank you.

Continuous Prayer Movement for Marriage & Family Life
Our parish day of prayer will take place on Tuesday
29th September. Sign up forms available on Tables.

Special Collection for the Refugee Crisis
In response to the Refugee Crisis which has been gathering
over the past number of months, the Diocese has been in
contact with Trócaire and have been informed that
Trócaire has partner agencies in Serbia, Syria, Lebanon,
Jordan and Turkey. Accordingly Parishes have been
invited to organise a collection on behalf of Trócaire. 
Greenlough & Lavey Parishes will be taking up this

special collection next weekend, 26th & 27th
September. Please give generously. Thank You.

Cathedral Choir: The Cathedral Choir is actively inviting
new members. You do not have to be able to read music
notation (though it is an advantage). All that is required is a
love for sacred music, an ability to keep pitch when singing
and enthusiasm. If you would like to have a chat about what
is involved, or a little more information, please contact
Sister Perpetua on 7135 1233.

The (Church of Ireland) Parish of Tamlaght 0'Crilly
Lower. Saint Nossonus' Church, Innisrush (1815-2015)
Bicentenary Thanksgiving Service on Sunday 27th
September at 7.30pm.

Innisrush Parish Church Hall - Table Quiz (in aid of
parish funds) on Thursday 1st October, 7.30pm.

Please note that Fr. Hasson’s telephone
number is now 028 7964 2685
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Greenlough GAC - Lotto: 14/9: 2, 10, 12
26. No Winner. £25: Margaret Henry,
Mullaghnamoyagh Rd & Briege Madden,
Moyagoney Rd. Jackpot next week: £5000.

Parish Newsletter - Please submit all
notices this week by Wednesday

lunchtime. Thank You. Tel: 2582 1190 or
Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

Saturdays:
After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First
Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening 
Mass

T E L E P H O N E

NUMBERS:
Fr. Hasson
7964 2685
Fr. Harkin
2582 1190

Parish Office:
2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:

2582 1370

St Columba’s Camogie Club News - The Bookmark
made by the Camogie Club for Fr Crilly is now on sale at

£2.00. These are available in, Clady Meats, Clady Shop and
any committee member. 

Adrian McErlean - The Committee &
members of St Columba’s Camogie
Club, Greenlough wish to express their
thanks to Adrian McErlean during his
time in the Post Office for helping our
club in many ways including fundraising, selling tickets and
promoting our club. Thank you Adrian. 

PRAYER FOCUS
May we love one another.

What does 'love one another' mean
in your life right now? 

Take time to wonder at the beauty of a
baby or small child.

Could you babysit for someone this week?

DERRY DIOCESAN KNOCK PILGRIMAGE
People from the diocese intending to join Bishop
McKeown on pilgrimage to Knock on Saturday 26th
September are invited to gather behind the Diocesan
banner for 1.15pm at the Apparition Chapel. For further
details phone Geraldine on 07517965752.


